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   RE: Angela Luke 

 

 I have a great deal of confidence that this case will be investigated 

thoroughly, fairly and properly. I met with Sheriff Phalen today and spoke to Jon 

Tyack, Mrs. Luke’s attorney yesterday. 

   I encourage the public and the media to give law enforcement a chance to 

fairly evaluate the tragedy that just recently occurred. 

 I do not intend to appear on camera to discuss the progress of this 

investigation nor do I intend to answer questions or make additional comments 

about this case at this time. 

 

Gregg Marx 

Fairfield County Prosecutor 


